
Dear Chair and Committee Members,  My name is Lori McGaughey from The DalIes OR. I submit testimony in opposition to HB 
2591. What will happen when shots are accidentally administered against parental wishes? What will happen when a student 
receives shots she doesn’t want? Medical procedures should stay at the doctors office. A friend/young girl was injured by a shot that 
her mother didn’t want her to get. It was done while her mother was out of the room. This girl asked me if it’s safe to go back to 
school for this reason? She is asking if she is going to be safe from shots at school because her health is already damaged and she 
is scared if they are going to give her more at school?  Shots should stay between a Doctor and their patiences in Doctors offices 
not at school. Please vote no on HB 2591.


